
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 8, 2021  
 
 
 
 
Professor QIU Yong 
President 
Tsinghua University 
Haidian District 
Beijing, China 
  
Dear President Qiu, 
  
Greetings from Indiana University! I congratulate you on the 110th anniversary of 
Tsinghua University. This is an important milestone in the history of Tsinghua. 
  
Over my presidency, Tsinghua University has been a valued partner of Indiana University 
and our collaboration has extended over many disciplines. I had the pleasure to attend 
the 100th anniversary of Tsinghua University in 2011. Since that time, Tsinghua has 
continued to develop into a truly world class university. 
  
On behalf of Indiana University, I would like to offer you and your university success in 
the future as you continue your contributions to global higher education. 
  
Yours sincerely,  
 

 

Michael A. McRobbie 
President 
 
MAM/sbt 
 
cc: Hannah Buxbaum, Vice President for International Affairs, IU  
 Steven Yin, Director, China Gateway, IU  
  
 
 
 


